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Nijmegen, October 28th  2018
Subject: Revision of minireview article.
Dear editor,

Thank you for the fast peer-reviewing process of our manuscript titled “Learning curves in minimally invasive esophagectomy”. I hereby would like to resubmit our manuscript for publication.
We have revised the manuscript according to the reviewers valuable comments and added text to the manuscript accordingly. We used the track changes function so that you can easily find what was changed. A detailed response to the reviewers’ comments is also uploaded. 
Since one of the authors is a native English speaker, we think there is no need for language editing, but please feel free to let us know if you think differently about this.
Should you have any further questions or remarks, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely, on behalf of all authors,

Drs. F. van Workum

